
SOUTH BRONX UNITE AND BROOK PARK INVITE YOU TO THE 

HEARTS HOLIDAY FESTIVAL 

Greetings Friends, 

CONTACT US: 
For more info: contact Ashley at 

ashley@southbronxunite.org 

We hope this message finds you healthy, warm, and safe. Please join 

South Bronx Unite for our HEArts Holiday Festival on December 4 

at Brook Park, 12pm-3pm. There will be performances, activities, 

community discussions, and, of course, food! 

We will be highlighting the 3 pillars of the HEArts Community Center 

that we are hoping to build at the Lincoln Recovery Center on 140th 

St, which was shut down 10 years ago. The 3 pillars are Health, 

Education, and the Arts: HEArts! Bring your family and friends. The 

event is free and open to all! 

WHEN: 

Sat Dec 4th 12 PM to 

3 PM! 
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